
30 August 1954

Chief; Contact Division

Beferenoat PHeiao, sana subject, dated 23 August, 1954*

X The two packages of PegaBtra h&rcaXa Lx and Peganua Me^casum arrived

aood condition on August 27th. The naterial vas gratefully received by
r~ <^Wa^|Miupy. T1^ several other interested people who expect to begin research

««i^ants within the next few weeks. It appears, quite certain that there

.j, . j-Qj. additional need of both plants in the near future. If

-till available we suggest that an additional ons to four pounds of each type -

of SeS^e co-Secter^d forwarded. In view of the interest developing in

this project it appears that it will he easier to err in the direction of

too little rather than too much, so that even more than four pounds would

probably be put to good nse.

2 Va are sorry about the nisintarprstation of our dispatch which has

led to'the delay in filling the Sleepy Gra|s xequir^ent however we

to hear that it will still be available. Ve agraethat thsKr^oTU*
teletype was soaewhat misleading and that it should have read -additional .

requirements* rather than -new requirements.*

> There is a definite interest in any work which has been dona concerning

growing conditions of these plants. Please sufalt any iteration

Sr^has along this line as anH^T It i» suggested that, in the fu.ure

yon submit any materials which you RfiJ collect under an ^Jfprocessshaet in

Jrde^to ’better reflect tha time ardlffort whichgyour office has had to put

into collection of this type.

4^ Ve vm be very interested to hear of any information whichHH7
IB^SMSSi'hsa on Pegasus harmala.
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